From: Laura Gorczyca Hanes <lghanes@chipublib.org>
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 6:07:40 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Official Travel Discloser August 2018 

 

Steve,
 

This is discloser of official travel for Laura Gorczyca Hanes on Friday, August 17, 2018 to Palos Hills, Il to participate in a SWANx 2018 Annual Conference. As a presenter my registration fee (registration fee - $40.00) was waived with a coupon for my participation in presenting a session on Reciprocal Borrowing. 

 

Thank you,

LauraGH

 

Laura Gorczyca Hanes

Chicago Public Library

